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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Steven.Hignight@arfb.com
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2015 9:59 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Farms Permit

Adding Liner and Methane Gas flare off should be allowed. Even though Liner isn't needed it will added additional safe 
guards for un-warranted fears from Environmental Community.  
Please allow additions to the permit as request.  
thanks  
 
Steven D. Hignight,B.S.A.,M.S. 
District Director-NW Organization and Member Programs 
Arkansas Farm Bureau 
Telephone/Cell 501-517-1874 
 
             


